From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 12:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward Gift Reporting

This email is to report the following gifts accepted by our staff:

 - on November 12, 2014, Richard Erickson with AT&T paid for Adam Gypalo's (our Chief of Staff), lunch at Randolph Tavern, with an approximate value of $16.50

Please let me know if you need any more information on this.

Many thanks.
Matt

